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Letter from the Editor-in-Chief

This is the second issue of Acta Neurologica
Belgica 2002, the international peer-reviewed
Belgian neurological journal. One of the missions
of the journal is to publish recent scientific work
from Belgian centers of excellence in neurology,
neuroscience and related areas of interest.

In this issue you will find a new section that pre-
sents recent scientific work such as doctoral theses
in neurology, neurosciences and related areas. Each
thesis or project will be presented by means of a
summary paper and a short curriculum vitae of the
investigator.

I invite all readers and colleagues to submit rele-
vant work from academical departments, hospitals
and universities in Belgium. I hope this new section
in Acta Neurologica Belgica will contribute to the
exchange of ideas within the neurological world.
I also wish you delightful holidays.

Paul A. J. M. Boon, M.D., Ph.D.
Editor-in-Chief.



